From: Abarca, Anabel
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 2:04:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ald. Cardenas Business Trip Reporting 

 

Steve,
Alderman Cardenas attended a furniture expo “Expo Mueble Internacional” from Feb 15 to 19. His flight was paid for by Victor Carranza, who works for the state of Guadalajara where the expo took place. 

Thanks,

Anabel Abarca

Chief of Staff

Alderman George A. Cardenas, 12th Ward

